OSU horse owner’s symposium Sept. 9
 

By Donald Stotts

 

 

STILLWATER, Okla. – Horse enthusiasts looking to pick up the latest in practical management tips for their animals should register now to attend the Sept. 9 Oklahoma State University Annual Horse Owner’s Symposium.

 

“Our intent is to provide usable information that can be implemented to increase the health of horses,” said Dave Freeman, OSU Cooperative Extension equine specialist. “We are offering seminars and demonstrations that will be of importance to all horse owners, regardless of the number of horses owned or investment level.”
 

The symposium will take place 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. at OSU’s McElroy Hall Auditorium, located at the corner of McFarland and Farm Rd. on the university’s Stillwater campus.

 

Cost is $30 per participant, with lunch being provided for those who register by Sept. 1. Registration forms are available through all OSU Cooperative Extension county offices, usually listed in local telephone directories.

 

“A confirmation letter and map will be mailed to participants upon receipt of their registration form and payment,” Freeman said.

 

Symposium sessions will focus on current recommendations for equine vaccinations, navicular syndrome, joint therapy, equine sports medicine, muscle conditions of performance horses, the National Identification system, forage management issues for horse farms and feed energy management issues.

 

Participants also will receive insight on equine arthroscopy, equine lameness, upper airway endoscopy of performance horses and oral examinations of horses. 

 

Sessions will be led by OSU veterinarians Dr. Dustin Devine, Dr. Lyndi Gilliam, Dr. Todd Holbrook, Dr. Hank Jann, and Dr. David Moll; Dr. Becky Brewer, state veterinarian with the Oklahoma Department of Agriculture, Food and Forestry; Daren Redfearn, OSU Cooperative Extension forage and pasture management specialist; and Freeman.

 

The symposium is sponsored by the OSU Center for Veterinary Health Sciences and OSU Division of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources. 

 

Anyone interested in obtaining additional information about the Sept. 9 event should contact the OSU Center for Veterinary Health Science’s Office of Outreach at 405-744-7672.
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